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Release no. 1/2010 
 
 

CFO Heine Thorsgaard resigns from his position in           
Columbus IT 

 

 
CFO Heine Thorsgaard will resign from his position in Columbus IT by the end of March 2010. 
 
Heine Thorsgaard, who has been working for Columbus IT since November 2006, will take up a position 
as CFO in another Danish IT company as of 1 April 2010.   
 
Columbus IT will initiate the search for a replacement immediately.  
 

 

Ib Kunøe     Claus E. Hansen 
Chairman of the Board  CEO 
Columbus IT Partner A/S  Columbus IT Partner A/S 

 
 
Contact for further details: 
CEO Claus E. Hansen, T: (+45) 70 20 50 00. 

 
Translation: In the event of any inconsistency between this document and the Danish language version, the Danish language 
version shall be the governing version. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


